Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Nadya Vicente <nadya.vicente@cardno.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 10:05 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Scott Perkins
Subject: RE: Soil Vapor Sampling March 21st

Good morning Mark,

Thanks for the email. Due to the pending rain event, soil vapor sampling is cancelled for next week. We will reschedule
the work for when the weather allows, and will only occur after at least 5 “rain free” days after the next rain event.

Thank you,

Nadya Vicente

SENIOR STAFF GEOLOGIST

ENGINEERING & ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES DIVISION
CARDNO

Office +1 707 766 2000 Direct +1 707 766 2015 Mobile +1 707 280 7487
Address 601 North McDowell Boulevard, Petaluma, CA 94954-2312
Email nadya.vicente@cardno.com Web www.cardno.com

This email and its attachments may contain confidential and/or privileged information for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). All electronically supplied data
must be checked against an applicable hardcopy version which shall be the only document which Cardno warrants accuracy. If you are not the intended recipient,
any use, distribution or copying of the information contained in this email and its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please
email the sender by replying to this message and immediately delete and destroy any copies of this email and any attachments. The views or opinions expressed
are the author's own and may not reflect the views or opinions of Cardno.

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]

Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:44 AM

To: Scott Perkins <Scott.Perkins@cardno.com>; Nadya Vicente <nadya.vicente@cardno.com>
Cc: 'jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com' <jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com>
Subject: Soil Vapor Sampling March 21st

Scott and Nadya,

Thanks for the note on the pending soil vapor sampling next week. Please be cognizant of DTSC guidance on
not sampling within 5 days of “significant rain events” (>0.5 inches in a 24 hr period). I've not tracked weather
closely, but we are expecting 1 — 1.5 inches sometime next week in the East Bay. Due to the close proximity
of the rain next week, please document rainfall relative to your sampling event in future reporting.

Thanks,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org
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